CITY OF COTATI

September 25, 2019

Chair

Sonoma County Mayors’ and Councilmembers’ Association
City of Sonoma

No 1 The Plaza

Sonoma, CA 95476

Attn: Rebekah Barr, MMC, City Clerk

Re:  Request for Reappointment to the North Bay Division LOCC Executive Board
Dear Honorable Mayors and Council Members,

I am withdrawing my request for reappointment to the North Bay Division LOCC Executive
Board representing the Mayors’ and Councilmembers’ Association Board of Directors.

At the September 23, meeting of the North Bay Division LOCC Executive Board my nomination
was brought forward by the nominating committee to serve as the 2" Vice President of the
Board. The Division members ratified the vote. It will be a honor to serve the Board in this

capacity.

I will continue my efforts to ensure the programs are appropriate and timely for our cities. Thank
you for your support.

Sincerely,

Jancu (L
Susan Harvey

Councilmember

cc: Lauren Berges
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